SELECT COMMITTEE INTO THE OPERATIONS OF THE ROYAL SOCIETY FOR THE
PREVENTION OF CRUELTY TO ANIMALS WESTERN AUSTRALIA (INC)

Your Ref: PIP
Our Ref: RPA

Hon Ken Travers MLC

Chair

Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations
18-32 Parliament Place

WEST PERTH 6000

25 September 2015
Dear Chair

Inquiry into the Provision of Information to Parliament

I am responding to your letter dated 18 September 2015 which gives the Select Committee
into the Operations of The Royal Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals Western
Australia (Inc) the opportunity to provide you with details of difficulties encountered in
obtaining evidence. To date we have not experienced any difficulty in obtaining information
from the Government.

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute the Inquiry. We wish you well in your endeavour.
Yours sincerely

A

Hon Rick Mazza
Chair
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